THE LITTLE ROCK ZOO IS COLLECTING FROM NOVEMBER 1, 2024 THROUGH JANUARY 31, 2025.
OLD LIGHT STRINGS AND EXTENSION CORDS ARE WELCOME.
PLEASE NO ORNAMENTS, WIRE LIGHT DISPLAYS, LAWN DEER, OR PLASTIC STAKES.
CALL 501.371.4589 FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT LARGE LIGHT DONATIONS.
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Starting today, you can donate your old
holiday lights at the Little Rock Zoo to
support African lion conservation. The lights
will be recycled, keeping thousands of
pounds of copper wire out of landfills.

All proceeds will support the conservation of
Africanfions. Together, we can help ensure
that lions will light up the African landscape
for generations to come.

Accepting donations until January 31




